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4/08/2025

To whom it my concern,

I am an orthopedic surgeon writing to advocate for the inclusion of Advanced Practice Registered Nurses
(APRNSs) as licensed providers under the Nebraska Medical Radiography Practice Act. In the rural and
smaller hospitals that I either currently or have previously practiced at, APRNs are essential in performing
procedures like fluoroscopy during fracture reductions in a clinic, hospital, or ER setting. Their ability to
provide these services is vital for timely and effective patient care.

Updating the Act to include APRN’s will enhance healthcare delivery and ensure patients across Nebraska
receive the best possible care. I urge you to consider this change.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Sincerely, -

Sl

Adam Wilson, MD
Board Certified Orthopaedic Surgeon



